
 

March 27, 2017 

 

Lora W. Johnson, CMC 

Clerk of Council 

1300 Perdido Street Room 1E09 

New Orleans, LA 70112 

 

 

RE: PosiGen of Louisiana, LLC Letter of Support for the Alliance for Affordable Energy’s 

Reply Comments Regarding the Proposed Changes to the Electric Utility Integrated 

Resource Plan Requirements of the Council of the City of New Orleans Docket UD-17-01  

 

Dear Ms. Johnson, 

 

 PosiGen would like to offer this letter of support and to echo the Alliance for Affordable 

Energy’s Reply Comments Regarding the Proposed Changes to the Electric Utility Integrated 

Resource Plan Requirements.  PosiGen provided initial comments in Docket UD-17-01, and to 

date PosiGen’s suggestion for a group meeting to discuss common ground regarding the 

rulemaking process has fallen on deaf ears.  PosiGen appreciates all of the hard work the Alliance 

for Affordable Energy continues to do to hold the Entergy New Orleans accountable to the 

ratepayers while balancing the desire of consumers for greater energy choice.  PosiGen hopes the 

Council’s Advisors and the Council will take the Alliance’s recommendations under careful 

consideration and we look forward to being an active participant in the 2018 Integrated Resource 

Planning.  Thank you. 

     Sincerely, 

     
 

    Karla Loeb 

    Director of Policy & Government Affairs 

PosiGen of Louisiana, LLC 

cc: Official Service List  


